
 

 

 
 
 
 
No: 252/18 
 
30th April 2018 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
REDESIGN CONSULTATION WITH BRANCHES - REMINDER 

As you will be aware, the NEC would like the widest and fullest possible participation from 

Branches in the Redesign consultation issued in LTB 158/18 - CWU Redesign booklet – 

questions.  

Thank you to the Branches who have already sent in responses. If your Branch has not 

yet responded please can you ensure you allow enough time to speak with your 

representatives and submit your responses by the closing date of Friday 11 May 2018.  

Please submit your responses via this link: 

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G62LN97  

Or submit via email to redesign@cwu.org  

Please refer any queries relating to this LTB or the consultation to redesign@cwu.org  

 
Yours sincerely 
   

     
 
Dave Ward      Tony Kearns   
General Secretary     Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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